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| wish to file an objection to application 2015/4456/P concerning the former Admiral Mann PH, at 9
Hargrave Place, London N7.

| have strong, genuine objections to the proposal because | believe the developer is only interested in
building more profit making flats. He cannot be trusted one inch to replace the pub, even with a smaller,
inferior one. He knows very well that it wouldn’t be viable. We may well get such a replacement
temporarily, but most of us see this purely as a token gesture. It’s certainly an unprincipled and cunningly
greedy way of getting ‘a means to an end’. As a Londoner, | find it sickening to see everywhere, this type of
profiteering taking place, at the expense of traditional communities. Particularly as the Admiral Mann is
officially acknowledged, recognized and listed as an ASSET OF COMMUNITY VALUE.

| strongly urge the Council to refuse consent to application 2015/4456/P.
Thank you for reading my email.

Also, please find attached, a copy of my initial letter against closure of the pub, which gives my personal
perspective of the situation.

Regards,

Barry Garnham.



